Susan Stokes Hill, Landscape Committee
Fayette Park Homeowners Association, Inc
416 Fayette Park - Lexington, KY 40508

APRIL 28, 2023

Ms Celia Moore, Grants Manager (emailed)

Division of Grants & Special Programs
Lexington-Fayette Urban County Gavernment

200 East Main Street, 6 Floor - Lexington, KY 40507

RE: Neighborhood Action Match Program (NAMP) Contract
Dear Ms. Moore,

Per our phone conversation | am writing to request an extension for the use of the funds
provided under a Neighborhood Action Match Grant which was awarded in September 2020 in
the amount of $6,317. In Spring 2022 our Landscape Committee submitted a written request
for a one-year extension which was granted in May 2022.

Our FPHA committee then put together an application to the KY State Historic Marker which
was reviewed in July-August 2022. Given the large number of applications backlogged during
Covid-closure of State offices, our application was not accepted for the 2022 State Historic
Marker Program.

However, we have been encouraged to reapply during the 2023 application process which we
intend to follow-up with a new application.

Given that the primary portion of this grant is to be spent on a Historic Marker plus related
landscape improvements following the Marker Plague installation, we are again requesting an
12-month extension to May 31, 2024....to complete our project and submit our reimbursement
requests.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (859) 433-5995.
Thank you for your continued assistance in conversations and in review of this extension
request.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Susan Stokes Hill,
Past-President — Fayette Park Homeowners Association



